
Holland Conservation Commission 

  
Minutes of Commission meeting held on December 7, 2004. 
  
Present:  Mary vandenBerg, Chairperson, Steven Anderstrom, Patricia Caron, Howard Fife and 
James Wettlaufer.  Absent:  Helen Kreiger. 
  
7:00 p.m.  Chairperson called the meeting to order. 
  
7:03 p.m.  Minutes of Commission Meeting held on November 23 and 30, 2004, were read.  Motion 
made by Steven Anderstrom to accept the minutes as read, seconded and accepted by all. 
  
7:10 p.m.  Member signatures were affixed to the vendor voucher for $9.08 for postage and $32.58 for 
the Barjokas’ legal ad in the Republican to be submitted to the Town Treasurer. 
  
7:30 p.m.  The scheduled Public Hearing for Lot 7, Butterworth Rd. was postponed to December 14, 
2004  
at 7:30 p.m. because the Legal Ad was not posted.  The Order of Conditions was discussed for Lot 7. 
  
8:05 p.m.  Mr. and Mrs. Jason Asselin of Maybrook Rd. came to the HCC for guidance.  Their bank 
attorney is still having problems interpreting the Easement Clause in their Order of Conditions.  James 
Wettlaufer made a motion to make a copy of the map for the Asselins for their attorney to help clarify the 
problem.  Motion seconded and approved by all. 
  
The HCC received from Lycott Environmental Inc. a Summary Report of the 2004 aquatic plant 
management program for Hamilton Reservoir. 
  
No other citizens came. 
  
Motion to adjourn made by Mary vandenBerg, seconded and approved by all. Meeting adjourned at 9:10 
p.m. 

  
Respectfully submitted by: 
  
Patricia J. Caron, Secretary 

  
Copies to:  Select Board, Town Clerk, Board of Health, Planning Board, Building Inspector, 
Highway Surveyor, File and HCC Chairperson  
  

 


